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ALCON,

In regards to the Regulatory Notice 21-19, I believe the mass majority of investors new and old would like some
much needed transparency in our “free markets”. I believe this has been very taxing on investors and ultimately
shakes the trust investors have in the markets. The SSR (Short Sale Rule) seems to have little to no effect on larger
corporations, weather or not this is being downplayed due to manipulation or not is also another concern. Big
cooperations seem to always have the rules in their favor or simply just down abide by them.

All retail investors want is for a fair market and for restrictions to be upheld. Take for example the “meme
investors” or “dumb money” officials still seem to be confused on what their goal is and I believe they just want a
fair chance. Meanwhile over leveraged hedge funds toy with billions of dollars and FTDs risking heavy blows to the

entire markets.

Fair trade, transparency, enforcement, and a better world.

V/R

Shawn Kargel



